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NEW RA177- Series Brake Pins

Subject:  RA177-00300, RA177-00400, RA177-01600

Rapco, Inc. announces NEW part number and new stainless steel brake pins available.

We have changed the part number of our FAA-PMA  Approved RABP-001 to the original
part number of RA177-00300.  The RABP-002 has also changed to a RA177-01600 which
is the OEM number with a “RA” as a prefix to the number and we added a new part: The
RA177-00400 Pin.  All these brake pins are widely used in conjunction with the “Sintered”
style brake linings (RA66-33, RA66-62, RA66-66, Etc.).  They are staked into place on the back plate
and pressure plate assemblies in accordance with the brake maintenance manual.

The RA177-00300 is a 5/16” Pin designed for the back/presure plates with 5/32” holes
The RA177-00400 is a 5/16” Pin designed for the back/pressure plates with 3/16” holes
The RA177-01600 is a 3/8” Pin designed for the back/pressure plates with 3/16” holes

This new part number and design is a substantial improvement over the original Rapco, Inc.
stainless steel rivet-pin design.  Also, the approval adds installation eligibility of the pins to
new brake assemblies.

These pins are in stock and will sell for $3.30 List Price Each
each, and are packaged in bags of 10.


